
Hall Council Spring 2015 Informational 

Meeting Minutes 

January 28, 2015 

Eboard & RA Present: Krista Achor, Taylor Williams, Madison Guitreau, Patricia Fowler, Paul Haddican, 

Nick Edwards, Keiwine Warren, Johnquel Jones 

Members Present: Scott Cooper, Sara Simms, Ivy Ainsworth, Christina Rising, Breyanna Johnson, 

Grant Awa, Amarielle Cordova, Helen Carter, Elizabeth Bonnette,  

Haley Gregoire, Kameryn Sadler, Ali Gonzalez, Hannah Gregoire 

  

Next meeting: Wednesday, February 4, 2015 – 7pm – Location TBD 

 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:06pm. 

I. Announcements 

The Eboard and RA Committee introduced themselves to the members, and included a brief 

description of their position.  

II. Discussion 

An overview of the semester was presented to the members, including meeting dates and 

locations, and event dates and locations. 

 Donut Day: January 27 & 28 – Paul & Nick 

- Donut Day was a “welcome back” to the semester from Hall Council, it took place in 
the lobbies of each of the residence halls. Information cards and sign-up sheets were 

available at each location.  

- There was positive feedback from the members in attendance. Most liked the idea, 

and those that attended the event communicated that they would like to see it 

happen again. 

What’s Your Status: February 10 – Pati & Christine 

- What’s Your Status will be a guest speaker in the lobby of Zachary Taylor.              
Dr. Georgianna Martin will present on diversity, privilege, and other related topics. 

- Members were supportive of interactive aspects, and a Question & Answer session. 

Residential Academic Success Banquet: March 4 – Taylor, Keiwine, & Krista 

- Members were made aware that we will be hosting a banquet for freshman. 

Life-Size Game Night: April 15 – Madison, JQ, & Krista 

- Members were told about preliminary plans for the Life-Size Game Night and were 

very receptive and positive. 

- Members communicated that they would like to have an inflatable, if it is possible. 

III. Advisor Report 

Residence Hall Delegates 

- Members were told that we will soon begin the process of looking for a delegate from 

each hall to be a part of Hall Council. 

- The delegate’s job would be to communicate with other residents in their hall and 
bring the ideas, needs, and concerns of the residents to the Hall Council Eboard. 

 

 



Emerging Leaders Retreat 

- Members were informed about the Emerging Leaders Retreat and were invited to 

attend on behalf of Hall Council.  

- Members were told to pick up a registration form for the retreat from the Housing 

Office 

Social Media 

- Members were informed of Hall Council’s new Facebook page, Instagram account, 
and E-mail address. 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:53pm 


